

Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden Program Volunteers Needed

Our Kitchen and Garden Program, for Years 3 to 6, begins next week (Week B). We are following a fortnightly timetable. One week students will be in the kitchen and the next week they will be in the garden.

If you enjoy gardening or cooking and would like to share this enjoyment with a small group of children you are warmly invited to join our volunteer program. You don't need to have a child in Years 3-6 to volunteer.

You don't have to have green fingers or be a Master Chef. You just need a love of growing food, eating food and being with children.

If you would like to volunteer in the kitchen or garden, we would love to hear from you.
All volunteers are required to have current a Working with Vulnerable People (WWVP) registration. Applications
can be completed at http://www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children

Please circle the session/s you are available to help out on the timetables below and return to the office:

GARDEN PROGRAM		KITCHEN PROGRAM	
Thursday	Friday	Thursday	Friday
9:30-10:50	9:30-10:50	9:30-10:50	9:30-10:50
<u>Week A:</u> Year 3A	<u>Week A</u> : Year 6B	<u>Week A:</u> Year 4/5B	<u>Week A</u> : Year 4/5A
<u>Week B</u> : Year 4/5B	<u>Week B</u> : Year 4/5A	<u>Week B:</u> Year 3A	<u>Week B</u> : Year 6B
11:10- 12:50	11:10- 12:50	11:10-12:50	II:10-12:50
Week A: Year 3B	<u>Week A:</u> Year 6A	<u>Week A:</u> Year 4/5D	Week A: Year 4/5C
Week B: Year 4/5D	<u>Week B:</u> Grade 4/5C	<u>Week B:</u> Year 3B	Week B: Year 6A

Volunteer	Name:
Contact nu	mber:
Email:	
	Yes I have a current Working With Vulnerable People (WWVP) registration I have submitted an application for a Working With Vulnerable People (WWVP) registration